
Reception Feedback  

Make sure that you try to keep up with the tasks that 

you have been set each day. That way, when we return 

to school, you will feel more confident about where we 

are up to. 

The feedback here describes what the class did well and 

how we can make our work even better.  

Date: Tuesday 19th January 2021 

Learning Adventure 

So many of you enjoyed Jack Frost last week. Thank you for sharing your photos.  We are beginning to see lots of lovely Stickmen come to 

life this week, and we cant wait to see where you go on adventures together.  Again, we know how tricky writing is so don’t worry if it is 

difficult, we have lots of time to learn and practice, and all we ask is you do your best. We are all very proud of you! 

Reading Time: 

We hope Oxford Owl has been working much better this week. It was an issue their end and they were working on a resolution, which they 

hope is not resolved. We are enjoying learning lots about you and your favourite parts of stories. So many of your enjoyed the Crocodile story 

and many of your enjoyed the part where he wore the tutu or was asleep and drawn on!  Keep up your reading at home, use your phonics pack 

to practice your recall of sounds and tricky words.  

Morning Work - Handwriting:  

Keep working on your super handwriting and letter formation. We can see so many of you making excellent progress. Keep working at getting 

our letters to sit on the line, it is so tricky, and try to remember the tails hang below the line, but not all the way down the page.  

Well done everyone, we know working at home is very tricky, Keep up the amazing work!  

Maths 

Your picture of the shape and winter hunt has been so lovely to see and it is 

fabulous you are all managing to get out for some fresh air too. Many of you have 

tried the weighing tasks and it has been great to see the things you have used to 

weigh different items. Wow! Using your arms as scales is a great way to work out 

the different weights of items! Remember to log into Mathletics and try the 

activities set for the week, it has been great to see so many of you busy having a go 

at the tasks set here too! 

Phonics 

This week you have learnt even more new digraphs. Including ‘oa.’ You have all done 

a great job, saying, writing and finding the digraphs, and so many have been practicing 

your  tricky words and writing them too! We’re so impressed with your sentence 

writing. Well done everyone. Keep going!  


